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Subject: Your request

Dear Sirs,

Following our previous correspondence, we would like to inform you that the procedure
described in our letter dated 29 November 2010 has been applied to the processing of your request.

; As a result of the application of this procedure and in light of the information available to
it, the Commission considered that the information about your clients in INTERPOL’s files raised
doubts as to compliance with the applicable rules. Following the Commission’s recommendation,
the information you challenged was deleted from INTERPOL’s files.

Yours sincerely,

Secretariat to the Commission
for the control of INTERPOL’s files

Bratt & Feinsilber

Mr Percy Bratt and Mr Olle Asplund
Box 24164

SE-104 51

Stockholm

Sweden
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